
PITLOCHRY DAM 
AND ERROCHTY 
DAM WALKWAY
Access across Pitlochry 
Dam and Errochty Dam 

will be closed to the 
Public from 08:00hrs on 
Monday 27th January 

to 08:00hrs on Tuesday 
28th January 2020 for 
essential maintenance.
We apologise for any 
inconvenience caused.

Director of Renewable 
Operations, 
SSE, 
Clunie Power Station,
Pitlochry, PH16 5NF.
Telephone 01796 48400.


